Central Mississippi Light Flyers
Date: 4-8-23
Meeting Minutes

President Les Brannon called the meeting to order at 11:34. Other officers present were
Carl Fox, Bill Lehr, Randy West, and Cheri Anglin. A quorum was established with 20.

Randy gave a safety presentation on pre-flighting an aircraft. Rock the wings up and down
to check for security and to get water off the ribs so it will go to the lowest part. Move the
rudder by the bottom edge. Tighten the oil dipstick only finger tight.

Les thanked Tony White for providing lunch today. Les will cook hamburgers in May.

There were no guests.

Bill moved that the February minutes be approved, Gary Reeves seconded it, and they
were approved.

Les mentioned that “Wings over Wiggins” is April 15. Cheri mentioned that the
Thunderbirds will be ay Keesler Air Force Base.

Bill gave the financial report. We have 56 paid members, and all hangar rent is paid up.
Sealed bids for the old clubhouse will be opened on May 12 at 6:00 P.M.

The nominations committee will consist of Gary Reeves, Bill Lehr, Boyd Robinson, Regina
Coker, and Jim Richardson.

Les asked Alex to create a flyer for the June fly-in.

Regina will bring club hats and shirts next month.

James Watson is spearheading training on powered paragliders.
Carlton will be arranging a workday to install electrical connections.

Jim Richardson rolled the runway. Carlton moved that we put wash gravel on the road,
Boyd seconded it, and it was approved.

Dr. Bob moved that we adjourn at 12:31.

Respectfully submitted,

Cheri Anglin



